






Via Electronic and United States Mail

March 6, 2015


Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W.
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250

RE:	WUTC v. Waste Control, Inc., Docket TG-140560

Dear Mr. King:  

[bookmark: _GoBack]Enclosed for filing in the above-referenced docket are the original and two copies of the Commission Staff’s and Waste Control, Inc.’s (collectively, “Parties”) response to Bench Request No. 2.  The Parties have attempted to provide an index of the filings in Dockets TG-131794 and TG-140560.  The Parties’ index is broken into four categories: 1) Exhibits from Docket TG-131794; 2) Documents eligible for Official Notice from Docket TG-131794; 3) Exhibits from Docket TG-140560; and 4) Documents eligible for Official Notice from Docket TG-140560.  The Parties have excluded certain ministerial filings, such as those related to fuel surcharges, from the proposed list.

The Parties request that the Commission include all listed exhibits from Dockets TG-131794 and TG-140560 in the evidentiary record and take official notice of all notices, orders, and routine filings.  It is the Parties’ intention that the Commission be able to consider any and all records officially filed in either or both dockets.

Waste Control, Inc. intends to separately request that the Commission include in the official record its workpapers filed on September 23, 2013, in Docket TG-131794.

Sincerely,


BRETT P. SHEARER
Assistant Attorney General 
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